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I oppose the bill SN210 to end voting by mail. I think it works well for our state. I have 

lived here since 1979 and voted in every election. I remember when we had to 

Go to a voting booth and vote that way. Voting by mail allows me more time to review 

the Iasues and candidates in the privacy of my own home. As far as I can see the 

system works well.  


